
 

 

 

Ref: BCG/SE/2023/Aug-13 Date: August 23, 2023 

 
To 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, 25th Floor,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001.  
BSE Scrip Code: 532368 

 
To 
National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 
NSE Symbol: BCG 

Sub: Interim Order from SEBI 

Ref: Interim Order from SEBI – WTM/ASB/CFID/CFID_4/28846/2023-24 

dated August 22, 2023 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are writing to update you regarding the Interim Order we received from SEBI on 

August 22, 2023. We fully understand that news of such nature may raise concerns 

among our valued shareholders, and we wish to reassure the right course of action 

will be taken. 

Upon receipt of the order, we immediately set up a dedicated internal team to 

thoroughly review the details and implications. The company is evaluating potential 

action courses to address this situation effectively. We are in consultation with legal 

experts to ensure that all our responses are in the company's and its shareholders' 

best interest. 

We will ensure regular communication on this subject and provide updates as and 

when significant developments occur. We appreciate your patience and 

understanding during this time. 

We thank you for your continued faith in our company. We will navigate through this 

situation, keeping our long-term vision and the interests of our shareholders at the 

forefront. 

Additionally, the aforementioned information will also be made available on the 

Company’s website at www.brightcomgroup.com. Please acknowledge receipt of the 

aforementioned information and take note of this for your records. 

Thanking you, 

Yours Truly, 

For Brightcom Group Limited 

 
 
_______________________ 
Rajesh Vankadara 
Company Secretary 
 

http://www.brightcomgroup.com/
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